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NOW SHOWING:
February 2 - John Hardin High School Drama Presentation. Two 30 minute plays and JHHS Dance Class performance.7 PM. POC Phyllis Westfall. 270-769-8906.

February 3 - North Hardin High School Choral Concert. 7 PM. POC Beth Root 270-351-3167. (rescheduled from January 24th due to weather).
February 7 - North Hardin High School presentation of Disney's TARZAN. 3 PM. Tickets $5. POC Beth Root 270-351-3167.

February 9 - Hardin County Schools Spelling Bee. 3:30-5:30 PM. POC Ramona Mayo. In the event of inclement weather, alternative date is February 11, same time.

February 13 - Youth Theatre of Hardin County Winter Workshop. (Second of three) in prep for summer production of MARY POPPINS. 11 AM- 2 PM. POC Betty Marsee 270-765-5421.

February 19,20 - John Hardin High School Winter Musical CINDERELLA. Friday, 7 PM. Saturday 2 & 7 PM. POC Phyllis Westfall 270-769-8906.

February 26, 28 - North Hardin High School Drama presents an original version of PETER PAN. Friday, 7 PM, Sunday, 3 PM. POC Donna Thomas. 270 -351-3167.

IN REVIEW:   
On January 9, 60 area youth attended Youth Theatre of Hardin County's first of three Winter Drama Workshops in preparation for the summer musical production of MARY POPPINS.

On January 14, 40 student members of the Radcliff Elementary Drama Club under the direction of  Kristen Henrikson presented the musical RETURN OF THE GLASS SLIPPER before a student audience of 420 and public audience of 225. 

On January 19, 50 St. James School students under the directions of Jordan Stickell presented the D.A.R.E. musical FOREVER FREE before an audience of 180.

On January 21, the Hardin County Schools Board of Education Meeting was held at Central Office without the scheduled student recognitions due to inclement weather.

The North Hardin High School’s Winter Choral Concert also had to be rescheduled to February 3rd at 7 PM due to inclement weather.

On January 25, the PAC held auditions for Missoula Children's Theatre's(MCT) ALICE IN WONDERLAND. 179 students from 27 different area schools  (including ALL HCS middle and elementary schools) attended the audition. After just 2 hours, two actor/directors from MCT selected 64 cast members. The cast hailed from 25 different area schools and represented all but two HCS middle and elementary schools. 

On January 29 and 30, the PAC presented 64 area youth in three performances of ALICE IN WONDERLAND before a student audience of 550 and public audiences totaling 800. 
